Chi Yun School 2019-2020 School advance summer holiday

13th July, 2020 Dear Parents / Guardians:

In view of the exponential growth of confirmed COVID-19 local cases over the past two days, the Education Bureau announced, on 10th July, that all schools (including kindergartens, primary schools, secondary schools and special schools) could advance the beginning of their summer holiday on 13th July to safeguard students' health. Schools will remain open till the originally scheduled summer vacation commencement date to take care of those students in need.

Our school will clean the premises thoroughly during the holidays, and cooperate with the Education Bureau to formulate various epidemic prevention measures, and urge our staff to pay attention to personal hygiene and do all defense work. At the same time, we also encourage parents to maintain good personal and hygiene. When having fever or respiratory symptoms, wear a surgical mask, seek medical advice promptly and refrain from attending class at school.

Thank you for your attention. If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact nurse, warden, class teacher or hostel parents (Tel: 2386 2010).

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School